
Letter:  Bijou  playground
becoming a reality
To the community,

Bijou Community School PTA is building a huge new playground
for both the school and community. As the only playground
between Rufus Allen and Kingsbury Grade, this is a much needed
improvement to South Lake Tahoe.

And the generosity of this community has been amazing! Thank
you  so  much  to  all  of  you  who  have  contributed  to  this
project:

Bijou Students and Families (PTA)

Edgewood Co.

American Centuries

Vail Resorts (ECHO)

Marcus Ashley Galleries

Anonymous Donors

Jon Hetherton Insurance-Farmers

Lake Tahoe Resort Hotel

El Dorado Community Foundation

Village Center Shopping Center

Wulstein Financial Services and Company

The Dameral Family

Biospirit Day Spa

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/11/letter-bijou-playground-becoming-reality/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/11/letter-bijou-playground-becoming-reality/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/09/bijou-putting-community-back-school/


Environmental Incentives

Jim and Paula Gansinger

Environmental Inspection & Construction

The Bridge Language Academy

Brian & Michelle Hogan

Corporate Nevada

Winters Electric

Tahoe Pool Services

Riva Homes

CTL Forest Management Inc.

David and Terri Jinkens

Lakeside Inn

Dooley Riva – G + W Engineers

Cardinale Way Toyota

South Tahoe Crossfit

Alpine Carpet One

Blue Angel Cafe

Boulder Exterminators

Thank  you  LTUSD  for  loaning  us  money  to  get  the  project
started. We will repay you ASAP.

If you are interested in helping us complete this playground,
please email khaven@gmail.com. We have already raised $93,000
of the $102,000 that we need. We only have a few thousand of
this project to go.



The playground will be installed in the spring/summer 2014.
Help out if you can.

Kathy Haven, Bijou PTA


